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From: Chaikine, Alexandre
To: Guillaume Daoust; Kelli Gillard; Cory Barker
Cc: Roy, Amal; Ngwa, Felexce
Subject: [EXTERNAL] NIRB 2021 Annual Reports for Mary River and Back River Projects submission dates extension


request
Date: May 6, 2022 12:50:50 PM


CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow
direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.


Good Afternoon Cory, Guillaume and Kelli,
 
As CIRNAC started reviewing Baffinland’s 2021 Annual Report for the Mary River project and Sabina
Gold & Silver Corp.'s 2021 Annual Monitoring Report for Back River project, we realize that we need
more time to review the extensive amount of information associated with these reports. In that
regard, with the view to effectively fulfill our mandate and provide high quality comments, CIRNAC
respectfully requests that the NIRB extend the comment submission deadlines for both projects by
one month, i.e., until June 27, 2022.
 
Please do not hesitate contacting me, if you have any questions regarding this request,
Best regards,
 
 
Alex Chaikine
 
Senior Environmental Assessment Specialist
Crown-Indigenous Relations and Northern Affairs Canada (CIRNAC)
(587) 436 6289
alexandre.chaikine@rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca
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